
        Please take this newsletter home with you 
 

 
CHOIR  The choir will be singing along with the congregation at Mass today and the hymns  
are for everyone to join in. The choir meet on a Thursday at a new time of 7:00pm. Anyone 
is welcome to come – no experience required – just enthusiasm! 
 
THANK YOU  Ged, Julie, Anthony and Jonathan would like to thank all our friends in the 
parish for their love, support and prayers since Chris died. Saturday was a sad but also 
beautiful day made, special by everyone who contributed in so many ways. The kindness we 
have received is immeasurable, and we are very grateful.  
 
CATHOLIC HERALD  We have copies of the June edition of the Catholic Herald for sale 
at the back of Church. We have purchased these on a ‘sale or return’ basis for a trial period to 
check the level of interest in the parish. 
 
PROPOSED PARISH TRIP EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST  Please write your 
name/contact number on the sheet at the back of church if you are interested in a parish trip 
to Stonyhurst College over the summer holidays. The guided tour will include the museums, 
exhibitions and historic libraries; with highlights being a Shakespeare exhibition – a summer 
of Shakespeare, (including Shakespeare’s first folio) ‘Hot Holy Ladies’ and an exhibition of 
relics. Many of the objects in the Museum bear witness to the Jesuits’ unique place in English 
Catholic history and include vestments and embroidery. In addition, Prayer Books of Mary, 
Queen of Scots and Elizabeth of York can also be found. The three historic libraries contain 
books dating from 1471 including first editions of authors such as Charles Dickens, C.S. 
Lewis and Gerard Manley Hopkins. Also on view are notable paintings by artists such as 
Turner, Lely, Rembrandt and Rubens. For more info, google ‘Stonyhurst Collections’. 
 
NEW SELECTION OF CARDS AND GIFTS  Cards and small gifts for First Holy 
Communion and Confirmation, at very competitive prices are available at the back of church. 
 

DEANERY SYNODAL COUNCIL  Our parish representative on the Deanery Synodal 
Council is Adrian Owens and his email is: adrian@adrianowens.com. The Council meets 
again in July. 
 
CORRECTION FROM LAST WEEK: SIMON AND JACKIE HARRISON  Would 
like to thank parishioners for the prayers offered for their daughter, Chloe, who died recently. 
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       THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

                                                 4th June 2023 
 
                                    Celebration of  Holy Mass   

       
4th    Sunday        THE MOST HOLY TRINITY     10:30 am  Gerald and Cecilia Hitchen 
5th   Monday      St Boniface, Bishop and Martyr           7:00 pm  Lynne Greenwood 
6th    Tuesday       St Norbert, Bishop                              7:00 pm Mary Stone 
7th   Wednesday  Feria                                                    7:00 pm Christopher Tromp (Ro)                                                 
8th    Thursday     ST WILLIAM OF YORK                 11:30 am  Michael McParlin                                      
9th   Friday         St Columba, Abbot                              9:30 am  Dec’d Whittles & Eccles  
11th Sunday        THE MOST HOLY BODY AND 10:30 am  Julian Dutton 
                          BLOOD OF CHRIST         
 
ROSARY   The Rosary will be prayed from 6.35pm on Tuesday in Church, before Mass. 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION  This will take place this Thursday, 8th June after the 
11:30am Mass. The procession, which will be led by the school children, will take place 
around the church grounds. Parishioners are very welcome to join them. 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Sandra Marston, Richard D’Alton, Susan Jones, 
Matthew Bennett and Margaret Jones 
 
LATELY DEAD  Michael McParlin 
 
ANNIVERSARIES  Margaret Heffernan, Ann Kasasian 
 
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £157.75, Envs £84.50, SO £444.00. Thank you. 
  
TEA AND COFFEE TODAY  Please join us after Mass today in the Priory for tea and 
coffee. 
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